
Y11 into 12 Summer Reading for Students studying GCSE English Language. 

 

Dear English Language Students, 

 

We recommend that you prepare for Y12 by completing this reading and by carrying out these 

activities.  In this way you will be well prepared for the Y12 course. 

Please complete the exercises set by Mrs Porter which are in your English Language workbook. Make 

sure you spend at least 30 minutes a day on reading, throughout the holidays, to continue to 

develop your literacy skills. 

Wishing you and your family a really enjoyable holiday. 

 

Thank you 

 L.McCombe  June 19 

 

 

 

 


